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Doing Your Qualitative Psychology Project Sarah Riley 2012-04-04 This book is for
students who are about to embark on a qualitative research project as part of
their psychology degree. While there are a number of books on qualitative
psychological research, Doing Your Qualitative Psychology Project is unique as it
leads you step-by-step through the process of doing your project and writing your
dissertation. The focus throughout is on how to make your project excellent!
Editors Cath Sullivan, Stephen Gibson and Sarah C.E. Riley focus on the steps
involved in completing a qualitative dissertation and on the decisions that you’ll
need to make as you go along.
Communication for Development in the Third World Srinivas R Melkote 2001-12-17
This completely revised edition builds on the framework provided by the earlier
text. It traces the history of development communication, presents and critiques
diverse approaches and their proponents, and provides ideas and models for
development communication in the new century.
Health Communication Claudia Parvanta 2018-08-29 Health Communication: Strategies
and Skills for a New Era provides a practical process model for developing a
health communication intervention. The book also explores exposure to media and
how it shapes our conceptions of health and illness. Using a life stages and
environments approach, the book touches on the patient role and how we 'hear'
information from health care providers as well as guidance on how to be a
thoughtful consumer of health information.
Machine Drawing K. L. Narayana 2009-06-30 About the Book: Written by three
distinguished authors with ample academic and teaching experience, this textbook,
meant for diploma and degree students of Mechanical Engineering as well as those
preparing for AMIE examination, incorporates the latest st
Business Transformation Strategies Oswald A. J. Mascarenhas 2011-02-01 A resource
for industry professionals and consultants, this book on corporate strategy lays
down the theories and models for revitalizing companies in the face of global
recession. It discusses cutting-edge concepts, constructs, paradigms, theories,
models, and cases of corporate strategic leadership for bringing about
transformation and innovation in companies. It demonstrates that great companies
are those that make the leap from 'good' results to 'great' results and sustain
these for at least 15 years; it explores, reviews and analyzes great
transformation strategies in this context. Each chapter in the book is appended
with transformation exercises that further explicate the concepts.
What to Do with the Kid Who Kay Burke 2009-01 Train teachers how to use behavioral
RTI strategies and record data with electronic templates to establish a classroom
climate that encourages students to interact courteously with teachers and peers.
CD-ROM is PC and Mac compatible.
Writing Literature Reviews Jose L. Galvan 2017-04-07 This useful guide educates
students in the preparation of literature reviews for term projects, theses, and
dissertations. The authors provide numerous examples from published reviews that
illustrate the guidelines discussed throughout the book. ? New to the seventh
edition: ? Each chapter breaks down the larger holistic review of literature
exercise into a series of smaller, manageable steps Practical instructions for
navigating today’s digital libraries Comprehensive discussions about digital
tools, including bibliographic and plagiarism detection software Chapter
activities that reflect the book’s updated content New model literature reviews
Online resources designed to help instructors plan and teach their courses
(www.routledge.com/9780415315746).
Wireless Communications Theodore S. Rappaport 1996 Building on his classic
edition, Rappaport covers the fundamental issues impacting all wireless networks
and reviews virtually every important new wireless standard and technological
development. He illustrates each key concept with practical examples, thoroughly
explained and solved step by step.
Situational Analysis Adele Clarke 2005-03-23 Situational Analysis: Grounded Theory
After the Postmodern Turn provides an innovative approach to grounded theory
useful in a wide array of qualitative research projects. Extending Anselm
Strauss’s ecological social worlds/arenas/discourses framework, this book offers
researchers three kinds of maps that place an emphasis on the range of differences
rather than commonalities, as found via the traditional grounded theory approach.
These maps include situational, social worlds/arena, and positional maps.
Effective Strategies for Teaching in K-8 Classrooms Kenneth D. Moore 2011-01-28
Featuring a wealth of reflection activities and connections to standards, this
concise, easy-to-read teaching methods text equips students with the content
knowledge and skills they need to become effective K–8 teachers. The book
maximizes instructional flexibility, reflects current educational issues,
highlights recent research, and models best pedagogical practices. Current and
realistic examples, a section in each chapter on using technology in the
classroom, and material on differentiating instruction for diverse
learners—including students with special needs and English language learners—make
this a must-have resource for any K–8 teacher.
Data Structures and Algorithms in Python Michael T. Goodrich 2013-03-08 Based on
the authors market leading data structures books in Java and C++, this textbook
offers a comprehensive, definitive introduction to data structures in Python by
authoritative authors. Data Structures and Algorithms in Python is the first
authoritative object-oriented book available for the Python data structures
course. Designed to provide a comprehensive introduction to data structures and
algorithms, including their design, analysis, and implementation, the text will
maintain the same general structure as Data Structures and Algorithms in Java and
Data Structures and Algorithms in C++.
Free Radicals in Biology and Medicine Barry Halliwell 2015-07-16 Free Radicals in
Biology and Medicine has become a classic text in the field of free radical and
antioxidant research. Now in its fifth edition, the book has been comprehensively
rewritten and updated whilst maintaining the clarity of its predecessors. Two new
chapters discuss 'in vivo' and 'dietary' antioxidants, the first emphasising the
role of peroxiredoxins and integrated defence mechanisms which allow useful roles
for ROS, and the second containing new information on the role of fruits,
vegetables, and vitamins in health and disease. This new edition also contains
expanded coverage of the mechanisms of oxidative damage to lipids, DNA, and
proteins (and the repair of such damage), and the roles played by reactive species
in signal transduction, cell survival, death, human reproduction, defence
mechanisms of animals and plants against pathogens, and other important biological
events. The methodologies available to measure reactive species and oxidative
damage (and their potential pitfalls) have been fully updated, as have the topics
of phagocyte ROS production, NADPH oxidase enzymes, and toxicology. There is a
detailed and critical evaluation of the role of free radicals and other reactive

The Readmission of Asylum Seekers under International Law Mariagiulia Giuffré
2020-02-20 This monograph could not be more timely, as discourses relating to
refugees' access to territory, rescue at sea, push-back, and push-back by proxy
dominate political debate. Looking at the questions which lie at the junction of
migration control and refugee law standards, it explores the extent to which
readmission can hamper refugees' access to protection. Though it draws mainly on
European law, notably the European Convention on Human Rights, it also examines
other international frameworks, including those employed by the United Nations and
instruments such as the Refugee Convention. Therefore, this book is of importance
to readers of international law, refugee law, human rights and migration studies
at the global level. It offers an analysis of both the legal and policy questions
at play, and engages fully with widely-disputed cases concerning readmission
agreements, deportation with assurances and interception at sea. By so doing, this
book seeks to clarify a complex field which has at times suffered from partiality
in both its terminology and substance.
Counseling Theory Richard D. Parsons 2014-01-16 Organized around the latest CACREP
standards, Counseling Theory: Guiding Reflective Practice, by Richard D. Parsons
and Naijian Zhang, presents theory as an essential component to both counselor
identity formation and professional practice. Drawing on the contributions of
current practitioners, the text uses both classical and cutting-edge theoretical
models of change as lenses for processing client information and developing case
conceptualizations and intervention plans. Each chapter provides a snapshot of a
particular theory/approach and the major thinkers associated with each theory as
well as case illustrations and guided practice exercises to help readers
internalize the content presented and apply it to their own development as
counselors.
Human Trafficking Noël Bridget Busch-Armendariz 2017-03-31 This practical,
interdisciplinary text draws from empirically grounded scholarship, survivorcentered practices, and an ecological perspective to help readers develop an
understanding of the meaning and scope of human trafficking. Throughout the book,
the authors address the specific vulnerabilities of human trafficking victims,
their medical-psycho-social needs, and issues related to direct service delivery.
They also address the identification of human trafficking crimes, traffickers, and
the impact of this crime on the global economy. Using detailed case studies to
illuminate real situations, the book covers national and international antitrafficking policies, prevention and intervention strategies, promising practices
to combat human trafficking, responses of law enforcement and service providers,
organizational challenges, and the cost of trafficking to human wellbeing.
Gender and Discourse Distinguished Professor of Discourse Studies Ruth Wodak 1997
The contributors to this collection offer an essential introduction to the ways in
which feminist linguistics and critical discourse analysts have contributed to our
understanding of gender and sex. By examining how these perspectives have been
applied to these concepts, the contributors provide both a review of the
literature, as well as an opportunity to follow the most recent debates in this
area. Through an analysis of a range of real data, they also demonstrate the
relevance of these theoretical and methodological insights for gender research in
particular and social practice in general. A purely theoretical first part
discusses the most relevant issues about power, racism, and the gender-sex debate,
while the second part focuses on gendered discourse in both the public and private
domains; the workplace, as well as the family. The third and final part provides
the reader with a number of studies from a more ethnographic point of view where
the impact of culture on the discursive construction of gender is illustrated.
This fascinating volume succeeds in bringing together European, American, and
Australian traditions of research and will be essential reading for all students
of linguistics, gender, and psychology.
Sales Forecasting Management John T. Mentzer 2004-11-23 Incorporating 25 years of
sales forecasting management research with more than 400 companies, Sales
Forecasting Management, Second Edition is the first text to truly integrate the
theory and practice of sales forecasting management. This research includes the
personal experiences of John T. Mentzer and Mark A. Moon in advising companies how
to improve their sales forecasting management practices. Their program of research
includes two major surveys of companies' sales forecasting practices, a two-year,
in-depth study of sales forecasting management practices of 20 major companies,
and an ongoing study of how to apply the findings from the two-year study to
conducting sales forecasting audits of additional companies. The book provides
comprehensive coverage of the techniques and applications of sales forecasting
analysis, combined with a managerial focus to give managers and users of the sales
forecasting function a clear understanding of the forecasting needs of all
business functions.
Understanding Media Cultures Nick Stevenson 2002-03-05 Praise for the First
Edition: `I can't think of a book in media studies that handles so well the
diversity of perspectives and issues that Stevenson addresses. Whether
reconstructing Marxism or deconstructing postmodernism, tackling the pleasures of
soap opera or the repetitive structures of daily news presentation, Stevenson is
always clear and insightful' - Sociology The Second Edition of this book provides
a comprehensive overview of the ways in which social theory has attempted to
theorize the importance of the media in contemporary society. Now fully revised to
take account of the recent theoretical developments associated with `new media'
and `information society', as well as the audience and the public sphere,
Understanding Media Cultures: - Critically examines the key social theories of
mass communication - Highlights the work of individual theorists including Fiske,
Williams, Hall, Habermas, Jameson, McLuhan and Baudrillard. - Covers the important
traditions of media analysis from feminism, cultural studies and audience
research. - Now includes a discussion of recent perspectives developed by
Castells, Haraway, Virilio and Schiller. - Provides a glossary of key terms in
media and social theory. Retaining all the strengths of the previous edition,
Understanding Media Cultures offers a comprehensive and up-to-date overview of the
field. It will be essential reading for students of social theory, media and
cultural studies.
The Content Analysis Guidebook Kimberly A. Neuendorf 2016-05-30 Content analysis
is one of the most important but complex research methodologies in the social
sciences. In this thoroughly updated Second Edition of The Content Analysis
Guidebook, author Kimberly Neuendorf provides an accessible core text for upperlevel undergraduates and graduate students across the social sciences. Comprising
step-by-step instructions and practical advice, this text unravels the complicated
aspects of content analysis.
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species in human diseases, especially cancer, cardiovascular, chronic inflammatory
and neurodegenerative diseases. New aspects of ageing are discussed in the context
of the free radical theory of ageing. This book is recommended as a comprehensive
introduction to the field for students, educators, clinicians, and researchers. It
will also be an invaluable companion to all those interested in the role of free
radicals in the life and biomedical sciences.
Inspiring Middle and Secondary Learners Kathleen Kryza 2007-04-05 Inspire students
to construct their own learning experiences with research-based, easy-to-implement
strategies for differentiated instruction across increasingly diversified student
bodies.
The SAGE Encyclopedia of Communication Research Methods Mike Allen 2017-04-11
Communication research is evolving and changing in a world of online journals,
open-access, and new ways of obtaining data and conducting experiments via the
Internet. Although there are generic encyclopedias describing basic social science
research methodologies in general, until now there has been no comprehensive A-toZ reference work exploring methods specific to communication and media studies.
Our entries, authored by key figures in the field, focus on special considerations
when applied specifically to communication research, accompanied by engaging
examples from the literature of communication, journalism, and media studies.
Entries cover every step of the research process, from the creative development of
research topics and questions to literature reviews, selection of best methods
(whether quantitative, qualitative, or mixed) for analyzing research results and
publishing research findings, whether in traditional media or via new media
outlets. In addition to expected entries covering the basics of theories and
methods traditionally used in communication research, other entries discuss
important trends influencing the future of that research, including contemporary
practical issues students will face in communication professions, the influences
of globalization on research, use of new recording technologies in fieldwork, and
the challenges and opportunities related to studying online multi-media
environments. Email, texting, cellphone video, and blogging are shown not only as
topics of research but also as means of collecting and analyzing data. Still other
entries delve into considerations of accountability, copyright, confidentiality,
data ownership and security, privacy, and other aspects of conducting an ethical
research program. Features: 652 signed entries are contained in an authoritative
work spanning four volumes available in choice of electronic or print formats.
Although organized A-to-Z, front matter includes a Reader’s Guide grouping entries
thematically to help students interested in a specific aspect of communication
research to more easily locate directly related entries. Back matter includes a
Chronology of the development of the field of communication research; a Resource
Guide to classic books, journals, and associations; a Glossary introducing the
terminology of the field; and a detailed Index. Entries conclude with
References/Further Readings and Cross-References to related entries to guide
students further in their research journeys. The Index, Reader’s Guide themes, and
Cross-References combine to provide robust search-and-browse in the e-version.
Standards-Based and Responsive Evaluation Robert E. Stake 2003-10-30 The book
begins with the main strategic choices an evaluator needs to make between
approaches: quantitatively,by explicating criteria, needs, standards, and
performances, or qualitatively, by studying the activity, aspirations, problems,
and accomplishments of the participants and critical observers. After reading the
text, students will have a better appreciation of evaluation as a process that
needs to be custom-fit to the situation. Throughout the book, Stake presents
evaluation as a series of choices for the reader: - To remain independent or to
join with program staff or stakeholders - To value personal experience as evidence
or to shun it as biased - To aid development formatively or to assess the existing
program summatively - To use issues, goals, gains, efficiency, or problem solving
as the key conceptual structure - To invest small or large in trying out and
validating data-gathering procedures - To support the standards and ethical codes
of professional associations
Resources in Education 1975
Statistical Power Analysis for the Behavioral Sciences Jacob Cohen 2013-05-13
Statistical Power Analysis is a nontechnical guide to power analysis in research
planning that provides users of applied statistics with the tools they need for
more effective analysis. The Second Edition includes: * a chapter covering power
analysis in set correlation and multivariate methods; * a chapter considering
effect size, psychometric reliability, and the efficacy of "qualifying" dependent
variables and; * expanded power and sample size tables for multiple
regression/correlation.
Manual of Tests and Criteria United Nations 2020-01-06 The Manual of Tests and
Criteria contains criteria, test methods and procedures to be used for
classification of dangerous goods according to the provisions of Parts 2 and 3 of
the United Nations Recommendations on the Transport of Dangerous Goods, Model
Regulations, as well as of chemicals presenting physical hazards according to the
Globally Harmonized System of Classification and Labelling of Chemicals (GHS). As
a consequence, it supplements also national or international regulations which are
derived from the United Nations Recommendations on the Transport of Dangerous
Goods or the GHS. At its ninth session (7 December 2018), the Committee adopted a
set of amendments to the sixth revised edition of the Manual as amended by
Amendment 1. This seventh revised edition takes account of these amendments. In
addition, noting that the work to facilitate the use of the Manual in the context
of the GHS had been completed, the Committee considered that the reference to the
"Recommendations on the Transport of Dangerous Goods" in the title of the Manual
was no longer appropriate, and decided that from now on, the Manual should be
entitled "Manual of Tests and Criteria".
Trafficking in Drug Users James Ralph Beniger 1983 This book, first published in
1984, explores the way in which these diverse sectors coordinate the control of
deviance in a complex society.
Exceptional Child Education Resources 1991
Mathematics for Computer Science Eric Lehman 2017-03-08 This book covers
elementary discrete mathematics for computer science and engineering. It
emphasizes mathematical definitions and proofs as well as applicable methods.
Topics include formal logic notation, proof methods; induction, well-ordering;
sets, relations; elementary graph theory; integer congruences; asymptotic notation
and growth of functions; permutations and combinations, counting principles;
discrete probability. Further selected topics may also be covered, such as
recursive definition and structural induction; state machines and invariants;
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recurrences; generating functions.
Mobile, Wireless, and Sensor Networks Rajeev Shorey 2006-03-31 This publication
represents the best thinking and solutions to amyriad of contemporary issues in
wireless networks. Coverageincludes wireless LANs, multihop wireless networks, and
sensornetworks. Readers are provided with insightful guidance in tacklingsuch
issues as architecture, protocols, modeling, analysis, andsolutions. The book also
highlights economic issues, market trends,emerging, cutting-edge applications, and
new paradigms, such asmiddleware for RFID, smart home design, and "on-demand
business" inthe context of pervasive computing. Mobile, Wireless, and Sensor
Networks is divided into threedistinct parts: * Recent Advances in Wireless LANs
and Multihop WirelessNetworks * Recent Advances and Research in Sensor Networks *
Middleware, Applications, and New Paradigms In developing this collected work, the
editors have emphasized twoobjectives: * Helping readers bridge the gap and
understand the relationshipbetween practice and theory * Helping readers bridge
the gap and understand the relationshipsand common links among different types of
wireless networks Chapters are written by an international team of researchers
andpractitioners who are experts and trendsetters in their fields.Contributions
represent both industry and academia, including IBM,National University of
Singapore, Panasonic, Intel, and SeoulNational University. Students, researchers,
and practitioners who need to stay abreastof new research and take advantage of
the latest techniques inwireless communications will find this publication
indispensable.Mobile, Wireless, and Sensor Networks provides a clear sense ofwhere
the industry is now, what challenges it faces, and where itis heading.
Computer and Communication Networks Nader F. Mir 2014-12-18 Computer and
Communication Networks, Second Edition, explains the modern technologies of
networking and communications, preparing you to analyze and simulate complex
networks, and to design cost-effective networks for emerging requirements.
Offering uniquely balanced coverage of basic and advanced topics, it teaches
through case studies, realistic examples and exercises, and intuitive
illustrations. Nader F. Mir establishes a solid foundation in basic networking
concepts; TCP/IP schemes; wireless and LTE networks; Internet applications, such
as Web and e-mail; and network security. Then, he delves into both network
analysis and advanced networking protocols, VoIP, cloud-based multimedia
networking, SDN, and virtualized networks. In this new edition, Mir provides
updated, practical, scenario-based information that many networking books lack,
offering a uniquely effective blend of theory and implementation. Drawing on
extensive field experience, he presents many contemporary applications and covers
key topics that other texts overlook, including P2P and voice/video networking,
SDN, information-centric networking, and modern router/switch design. Students,
researchers, and networking professionals will find up-to-date, thorough coverage
of Packet switching Internet protocols (including IPv6) Networking devices Links
and link interfaces LANs, WANs, and Internetworking Multicast routing, and
protocols Wide area wireless networks and LTE Transport and end-to-end protocols
Network applications and management Network security Network queues and delay
analysis Advanced router/switch architecture QoS and scheduling Tunneling, VPNs,
and MPLS All-optical networks, WDM, and GMPLS Cloud computing and network
virtualization Software defined networking (SDN) VoIP signaling Media exchange and
voice/video compression Distributed/cloud-based multimedia networks Mobile ad hoc
networks Wireless sensor networks Key features include More than three hundred
fifty figures that simplify complex topics Numerous algorithms that summarize key
networking protocols and equations Up-to-date case studies illuminating concepts
and theory Approximately four hundred exercises and examples honed over Mir's
twenty years of teaching networking
Current Index to Journals in Education 1999-04
Health planning reports subject index United States. Health Resources
Administration 1979
Proofs from THE BOOK Martin Aigner 2013-06-29 According to the great mathematician
Paul Erdös, God maintains perfect mathematical proofs in The Book. This book
presents the authors candidates for such "perfect proofs," those which contain
brilliant ideas, clever connections, and wonderful observations, bringing new
insight and surprising perspectives to problems from number theory, geometry,
analysis, combinatorics, and graph theory. As a result, this book will be fun
reading for anyone with an interest in mathematics.
Current Index to Journals in Education, Semi-Annual Cumulation, July-December,
1977 1978-03
Differentiated Literacy Strategies for English Language Learners, Grades K6 Gayle
H. Gregory 2011-10-05 Teachers will find an instructional and assessment framework
for helping ELLS excel. Includes an array of strategies for teaching functional,
content-area, technological, and innovative literacy.
UWB Communication Systems Maria-Gabriella Di Benedetto 2006 Ultrawideband (UWB)
communication systems offer an unprecedented opportunityto impact the future
communication world. The enormous available bandwidth, the wide scope of the data
rate / rangetrade-off, as well as the potential for very low-cost operation
leading topervasive usage, all present a unique opportunity for UWB systems to
impactthe way people and intelligent machines communicate and interact with
theirenvironment. The aim of this book is to provide an overview of the state of
the art of UWBsystems from theory to applications. Due to the rapid progress of
multidisciplinary UWB research, such an overviewcan only be achieved by combining
the areas of expertise of severalscientists in the field. More than 30 leading UWB
researchers and practitioners have contributed tothis book covering the major
topics relevant to UWB. These topics includeUWB signal processing, UWB channel
measurement and modeling, higher-layerprotocol issues, spatial aspects of UWB
signaling, UWB regulation andstandardization, implementation issues, and UWB
applications as well aspositioning. The book is targeted at advanced academic
researchers, wireless designers, and graduate students wishing to greatly enhance
their knowledge of allaspects of UWB systems
Health Planning Reports: Subject index. 4 v United States. Health Resources
Administration 1978
Deliverology 101 Michael Barber 2010-11-23 Michael Barber, former chief advisor on
delivery to British Prime Minister Tony Blair, provides steps to achieving public
education reform in this practical field guide.
Computational Complexity Sanjeev Arora 2009-04-20 New and classical results in
computational complexity, including interactive proofs, PCP, derandomization, and
quantum computation. Ideal for graduate students.
Religious Books 1876 - 1982 1983
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